
Career One-Stop   Overview of Services 

America's Virtual One-Stop consists of these complementary Web-based services 
offered free to the public by the U.S. Department of Labor. As a family of 
services, users gain easy access to a comprehensive range of resources and 
information on career development, training and education, employment, and 
occupational and economic trends. 

America's Job Bank (AJB)   www.ajb.dni.us
AJB is the largest and most frequently visited job bank in cyberspace. Visited 
by more than 10 million job seekers and employers every week, AJB posts job 
openings nationwide. All different types of jobs, from sales clerks to 
information technology positions, are listed by major corporations and small 
businesses. Both employers wishing to list their openings, and job seekers 
looking for their next position will find this service useful. 

America's Career InfoNet (ACINET)   www.acinet.org ACINET accesses national and
state-level occupational and economic trends data compiled by the National and 
State Occupational Information Coordinating Committees. Both job seekers and 
employers can use this service to find out about job market and employment 
trends such as what occupations are growing or shrinking, which labor markets 
are strong or weak, average wages and salaries paid by type of occupation, or 
what kind of training is needed to qualify for various jobs.

America's Service Locator (www.servicelocator.org) ASL) - This webpage allows 
Our customers to find the nearest physical site at which a service they seek is 
provided. The user can enter his or her zip code and then describe the kind of 
service they are interested (or pick from a pre-established list of common 
services, e.g., training, job search assistance, counseling, child care, etc., 
and the system will identify and display information about the nearest provider 
(physical service delivery point) to that customer's zip code that offers that 
service. This is a GIS system, and hence will also offer the customer the 
ability to print a map that shows point to point directions for getting from 
their address to the address of the service provider, including the use of 
public transportation.
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